
Press Release 
SECP Informed by Ministry of Finance about Postponement of NA Standing 
Committee Meeting 

Islamabad – November 10, 2006: The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 
has been informed by the Ministry of Finance that the meeting of the Standing 
Committee on Finance & Revenue fixed for 13th November 2006 has been postponed.  

The meeting was scheduled to consider the report of the forensic investigators regarding 
stock market situation of March 2005. Accordingly, the new date and time of the 
Standing Committee meeting will be communicated later on.  


